
  

 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
Att.: Reviewing Engineer 
 
 
 
 

 
 

January 13, 2004 
 
Confidentiality request for BeoCom 2 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Section 0.459. 
We hereby request that the schematics diagrams, circuit diagrams and circuit descrip-
tions required to be submitted with this application be withheld from public review. 
The reason is that it may cause financial damage to our company if this information is 
available to our competitors. 
 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Michael Andreasen 
Quality manager 

Phone +45 96844774, fax +45 96844401, e-mail mha@bang-olufsen.dk 
 


